
                                                         
                                                      

6th January 2020 

 

EXTRA CURRICULA CLUBS 

STARTING: Term 3 – Monday 13th January 2020 until Thursday 13th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Happy New Year.  We have a few new exciting lunchtime clubs starting this term, so please do take a look at the 

attached timetable with your child / children.  

 

The white boxed clubs are the ONLY clubs that are available.  Any clubs your child applies for that are in green, 

please note that there is already a long waiting list and your child will be added to this.   

 

The yellow box clubs you apply for, you will NOT be notified of a place, these clubs are run by outside agencies and 

you will be given a place if you have completed a form and paid.  Please ensure you follow the instructions on their 

letters that are attached.  

 

Clubs will be starting on Monday 13th January 2020 and will run until Thursday 13th February 2020.  Your child will 

be notified if they have been given a place in their chosen club, by receiving the club timetable with the club 

highlighted in green.  If you do not receive a timetable, it will mean your child is on the waiting list.   

 

Strictly Ballroom will start on Monday 20th January 2020 and is now taking children from Year 3 onwards, so if your 

child would like to attend please complete the attached form, in the usual way. 

 

If your child has been allocated a club automatically, because they were on the waiting list, but no longer wish to 

take part, could you please inform the office as soon as possible, so that the place can be allocated to another child 

on the waiting list. 

 

The show clubs are highlighted in blue.  The Summer Show involves all the show related clubs putting on a 

performance at a theatre in June 2020 (details to be given when arrangements have been made).   

  

We must have slips back by Wednesday 8th January 2020.  If forms are received 

after this date, you will be added to the waiting lists.                                                       
 

Please be aware that if your child does sign up for a club, then their participation and commitment will be expected 

each week.  A register of attendance will be taken at the beginning of each session.  If your child fails to attend the 

club, a member of staff will use your emergency contact number to contact you, to ensure that your child is safe.  

You must inform the school office if your child will not be attending a club on a particular 

evening on 01327 705785.  

 

Please complete the permission slip on the attached sheet, one slip per club, which your child wishes to join.  It is 

very important that you include any medical information and an emergency contact number.  We can only allow 

your child to go with the person/s named on the form, so it is vitally important that this information is given.  We 

cannot allow children to walk home on their own and so your child will need to be collected from the person/s 

named on the form.    

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Vicki Masters 

Head Teacher 


